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It is the exemplary work of our employees that allows Wright State to transform the lives of our students and the 

communities we serve. Especially with the challenges we face, we want to recognize the outstanding contributions 

of our staff. 

With that in mind, it is time to nominate deserving staff and units for the 2019 President’s Awards for Excellence 

(PAFE), which recognize classified staff, unclassified staff, and outstanding units and collaborative units on campus. 

We genuinely appreciate your participation to help give the award winners the credit and recognition they deserve. 

Nominations may come from Wright State employees for candidates who may be from your office or division or 

those who represent other areas of campus that you have worked with in the past year. The nomination process is 

time sensitive, and we, along with the deserving candidates, appeal to your desire to identify the best 

representatives to receive these awards. 

Visit the PAFE website for more information on the nomination process and award categories and criteria. 

Online nominations are now being accepted. 

The deadline for all submissions is Friday, May 17. 

Thank you for your attention and support of the PAFE program and for taking the time to play a direct role in making 

Wright State University a great place to be! Warmest regards, 

Cheryl B. Schrader, Ph.D. 

President 
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